3rd Grade	Sanford Creek Elementary School	abrowning2@wcpss.net
Mrs. Rollinson’s Class News
August 15-19
Quick notes
[bookmark: _GoBack]WCPSS has a mandatory electronic registration for volunteers. All volunteers, tutors, and field trip chaperones must complete the online application for security clearance. This must be done every year. Please take the time to come in and complete this application if you plan on volunteering or chaperoning. 
We have P.E. every Tuesday, Please make sure your child has on appropriate shoes for P.E. Ms. Sandy makes the students sit out for safety reasons if they do not have on appropriate shoes.
Important Dates

August 17th
BOG (Beginning of Grade testing) it is important that your child is present and on time. We will begin testing after morning announcements. This assessment just lets the state and me know where the child is and will help guide my instruction throughout the year.
August 19th
Early Release at 1:10 pm

August 22nd
Boosterthon Pep Rally at 3:00. 

August 26th
Fun Run! The Fun Run will occur at 9:30 on the grassy field to the side of the main parking lot. Hope to see you there!









Our Week at a Glance
Math: In math, we will continue discussing numerous problem solving strategies for multi digit addition and subtraction problems. We are working on lining up numbers correctly, based on place value.
Social Studies: Students will learn more about County Government. We will simulate a County Hall Meeting on Friday (Please be here!!!)
Reading: We are working on understanding the stories we read. We are doing comprehension checks, thinking “What mind-work is this text signaling to do, and prediction what will happen next
Writing: Student be writing personal narratives or small moment stories. Students will be learning important elements these types of stories have.
Natalie
ClassDOJO Corner!
If you are not yet connected on ClassDOJO, please join our class! It is a great way to keep up with your child’s behavior as well as communicate with me. I am constantly on ClassDOJO throughout the day, so there is a greater chance that I will respond quickly on ClassDOJO.
Our ClassDOJO Champion of the Week is:
She earned the most points last week and now
has the great honor of being our champion. 
Keep up the great work! 
Every week the points are reset and all students will have the same opportunity to earn ClassDOJO Champion of the Week.


Weekly news letters can be found on my website: rollinson.weebly.com
